
Coast Guard Sells Excess Jonesport 
Housing – Nets $1. 175 million for CG 
Housing Fund! 

 Approved for divestiture in December 2022, the excess housing in Jonesport, 
Maine was sold at auction for the sum total of $1,175,000, which was nearly 
$175,000 over the appraised value.  The sale closed on August 5, 2025.

 The property included nine single family homes on 10 acres. Acquired in 
October 1967 for the nominal amount of $1, this was as a critical housing site 
for Coast Guard families for nearly 50 years until new family housing was 
constructed by the Facilities Design and Construction Center (FDCC).

 The divestiture process was executed by the Shore Infrastructure Logistics 
Center (SILC) Real Property Branch and Civil Engineering Unit (CEU) 
Providence through a collaborative effort involving the General Services 
Administration (GSA).

 All proceeds from the sale will be retained for future construction or 
acquisition of family and unaccompanied personnel housing projects.




